
 

 

PROPOSAL 

 

Issue: 

Parks Superintendent Josh Baker has requested the purchase of a new batwing mower to be 

used primarily at Morrow’s Meadow. 

 

Proposal: 

New Holland Greentown has provided the following quote.  They will take our old Frontier 

mower on trade. 

 

 

Cost: 

$22,500 after trade. 

 

 

Cost to be paid from ARPA Parks 

 


